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ARCANUM HIGH SCHOOL 

Dear Parents: 
 
We are once again updating our school website.  We would like your permission to place your child’s photo on the 
web page.  The student will only be identified by their first and last name.   
 
Of course, you also have the right to deny permission to allow your student’s picture to be included on the school 
website.  If permission is denied and they appear in a group photo, their face would be distorted so they cannot be 
identified. 
 
Please indicate your wishes by checking the appropriate box below.  Only one box should be marked.  Every student 
must turn in a form. 

 
 
 
 
 

PERMISSION DENIED 

I do not authorize the use of my child’s 
photograph on the Arcanum High School 
website during the 2013-2014 school year. 
 

 
 

PERMISSION GRANTED 

I hereby give permission to use my child’s 
photograph on the Arcanum High School 
website during the 2013-2014 school year. 
 

 
Student Name:  (Print clearly) _____________________________________________________________________ 

Student Grade:  __________________________   Date:  __________________________________________ 

Parent Name:  ___________________________ Parent Signature:  ________________________________ 


